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From: R. Mike Latta [mailto:mlatta@intrusco.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 11:28 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 

To whom it may concern:  as a member of FINRA, I strongly oppose any new regulations for suitability 
rules with regards to non-security services and products in my practice.  I would prefer FINRA to do a 
better job with current regulations for securities.  Thank you,  MIke Latta,  Fort Worth, Texas 
 

 


